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Dear Parents of Robins Preschool and Reception, 
 

Preschool and Reception’s visit to The Cotswold Wildlife Park and Gardens 
Thursday 5th June 2025 

 
As part of our learning this term, we are taking all of Robin Class to the Cotswold Wildlife Park and Gardens, 
where they will have the opportunity to explore a range of animals from different continents and climates. 
We have also arranged for the children to go on the train which will take us around the park and we will also 
be having and ice lolly whilst we are there. 
 
The children will have the opportunity to: 

 Learn about animals from different continents from around the world. 

 Have the chance to go on their first exciting visit away from school to support their learning and to learn 
about the wider world. 

 
The cost of this trip, including travel, a trip on the train and an ice lolly, will be £24.00 per child (please note 
that payment via ParentPay will also give you consent for this trip.) 
 
Packed lunches can be ordered as usual, directly through Fresh Start https://freshstartcatering.uk/ however 
if your child is bringing a packed lunch from home, please ensure that is in a disposable carrier bag and that 
all contents are disposable and recyclable where possible. All children MUST bring a named water bottle (not 
cartons please.)  
It would also be greatly appreciated if the disposable lunch and water bottle could be provided in a backpack 
which the children can keep with them. It is quite a walk back to the coach and it will be much easier for the 
children to have everything with them that they need.  
 
We are hoping that the weather will be on our side for this visit, so please ensure that your little Robin has 
had their sun cream applied before school and that they have a clearly name labelled hat with them. 
The children in Reception will be expected to wear full school uniform but we would ask that appropriate 
shoes or trainers be worn as we will be walking around the park. 
For the children in Preschool, if your child has a school jumper, cardigan or hoodie, please can these be worn 
too. We do have some in Robin Class that can be borrowed for the visit if you don’t have one. Please let us 
know well in advance if you need to borrow one for the visit. 
The children will not need any money with them. 
 
It is important that all children arrive at school for 8:45, as the coach is leaving at 9:00. We should be back at 
school for the end of the day at 3:20. 
Please complete the information and make your payment using ParentPay, no later than Monday 2nd June. 
 
Your sincerely 
 
Mrs. Causebrook 
Robin Class Teacher 

https://freshstartcatering.uk/

